
    

 

1st July 2016 

 

 

Y1 WITH DEAF ACTIVE 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Friday 8th July, Y1 have been asked to perform at a Headteachers 

conference with DEAF ACTIVE at Hope University, Liverpool.  As the coach 

will be leaving school at 8.30am prompt can we ask that children arrive to 

school no later than 8.20am (late arrivals will stay in school). 

 

This is a morning trip only therefore lunchtime arrangements are as usual. 

 

Children are required to wear their school uniform. 

 

Please sign and return the permission slip below for your child to attend the 

event and be photographed. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 

I give my permission for my child to attend Hope University: 

I give my permission for my child to be photographed: 

 

Child’s name:…………………………………………………………………………………. Class:…………………….. 

 

Signed:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 


